
REQUIRED NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE EMPLOYEES 

 

Annual Security and Fire Safety Report  

The Annual Security and Fire Safety Report for the Brooklyn Law School campus is available for 

viewing on the BLS website at brooklaw.edu/campussafetyreport.  

This report contains information regarding campus security and personal safety including topics 

such as crime prevention, crime reporting policies, fire safety, disciplinary procedures and other 

matters of importance related to security on campus. It also contains crime statistics for the three 

previous calendar years concerning reported crimes that occurred on campus; in certain off-campus 

buildings or property owned or controlled by BLS; and on public property within, or immediately 

adjacent to and accessible from campus.  

If you would like to receive a hard copy of the Annual Security and Fire Safety Report, you can 

request that a copy be mailed to you by sending an email to publicsafety@brooklaw.edu.  

Pursuant to NYS Education Law Article 129-A. The BLS Advisory Committee on Campus Safety 

will provide, upon request, all campus crime statistics as reported to the United States Department 

of Education. The Department of Public Safety will perform this task on behalf of the Committee. 

Crime statistics can also be reviewed at the US Department of Education website at 

http://ope.ed.gov/security.  

If you have any questions about the report, please contact Colette Rodgers at 

colette.rodgers@brooklaw.edu. 
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